Uranquinty Public School Phana

Term 3 Week 5 2014

Newsletter

Website: www.uranquinty-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Book Week

Thank you to everyone who supported our Book Week celebrations today. The children looked amazing and it was great to have so many families supporting the parade and Book Fair. Book purchases may be made for the rest of this week, but it will be packed up on Friday so all purchases must be made by Friday morning. A special thank you to Mrs Brett for organising this week's events.

Debate

Congratulations to Ben, Bailey, Hannah and Isabel who debated against Henty Public School last week. Although they did not win the debate, they spoke very well and have each improved considerably since starting formal debates last term.



UNSW Competitions

The UNSW Maths competition which was to be held today will be delivered tomorrow due to the Book Week celebrations.

Whole School Assembly

Please remind children to hand in their green cards as we will have a Yellow Card prize draw at tomorrow's Assembly.

Principal's Conference

Please note that I will not be at school this Thursday or Friday as I will be attending a conference in Moama.

Uranquinty Academy Awards

Phone: 69229619

69229883

Principal: Cathy Crick

Fax:

Email:

Please save the date of Friday 21st November for our biennial whole school concert. This will be an evening event and a highlight of the Uranquinty social calendar! Notes are going home to parents about the costume requirements for each class. I would love to hear from any parents who would be able to help out with sewing costumes for the children.

uranquinty-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au





Change of School Hours Notes

Thanks to those who have returned these notes. If you haven't got to that yet, please return them as we need to ensure everyone has had their say.

Excursions

Please feel free to come and discuss any issues that we need to be aware of with your children on the excursions (eg travel sickness, anxieties). Also if you are in financial difficulty please come and see me before the excursion, to make arrangements.

Upcoming Events

20th-22nd August Year 4/5/6 Ballarat Excursion 29th August K- Year 3 Altina Excursion 2nd September P & C Meeting - 7.00pm 3rd September MAHS Taster Day 5th September **Footy Colours Day** Father's Day Stall 11th September Life Education Healthy Harold 12th September Jump Rope for Heart 19th September Small Schools Touch Footy Day at UPS

Book Week Celebrations KOMMeet To Rea(















Canteen News

Canteen this Friday 15/08/14

HELPERS: MORNING

Melissa Tingle Amanda Bell

LUNCH TIME

Teresa McDonald Mel Skates

MONDAY CANTEEN -18/08/14 Tomato & Onion Pasta \$3.00 each

HELPERS

Mel Skates & Kristy Burkinshaw SRC will be selling vanilla Cup Cakes - \$1.00 each

Student Banking Day is Thursday's

KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 2015

Kindergarten enrolment forms for 2015 are now available from the school office. If you have a child or know a family with a child ready to start school next year please collect the form from the office or contact the school and one can be mailed out to you.

SRC Fundraising - MONDAY 'S

SRC representatives will be selling items in the canteen each Monday; items will sell for \$1.00 each.

Could all families kindly donate one of the following items for the SRC to use to make and sell?

Ice cream, ice cream cones & sprinkles, jelly mixes, chocolate/vanilla cake mixes, tin milo, popping corn kernels (popcorn)and choc chip cookie mix.